Copies of the Basis of Union continue to be available in the Hall of Fellowship for any who may not as yet have received a copy.

Today after the service, a short meeting of our Board of Trustees will take place within the vestry. This will be no more than an update on various items currently in progress.

Greenhills Panto Club present "Cinderella" at the Village Theatre from Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> to Saturday 6<sup>th</sup> December. Tickets are available from Flora Head. Details are available from the Panto flyer.

I will be starting holidays from tomorrow Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> September and return to duties on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> October. During my absence Rev Sarah Ross of Moncrieff Parish will be looking after any pastoral situations that may arise. On Sunday 28<sup>th</sup> September Mark Williams will be leading you in worship and on Sunday 5<sup>th</sup> October Rev Alastair Lusk will be with you. This will almost certainly be the last time Rev Lusk will be with you as the congregation of Westwood Church and as Rev Lusk has now taken his retirement from Pulpit Supply it may be the last time Alastair will be leading you in worship.

Early October would normally bring us into our Harvest Thanksgiving but due to holidays we can celebrate Harvest on Sunday 12<sup>th</sup> October. We will, as in recent years, focus our attention on supporting Loaves and Fishes.

Kilbride Ladies gather on Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> October at 1pm.

## Edict for the Congregational Vote to be read on Sunday 5<sup>th</sup> October.

Intimation is hereby given that a meeting of this congregation will be held in the Church on 19 October 2025 at the close of morning worship for the purpose of receiving and voting for or against a Basis of Union

Only communicant members and adherents of this congregation who are present are entitled to vote.